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Pharmaceutical Policies Updates Effective April 1, 2023 

Pharmacy benefit for New York State Medicaid Managed Care and Health and Recovery Plan 

Members will transition to NYRx, the NYS Medicaid fee-for-service Pharmacy Program  
 

MVP Health Care® (MVP) would like to make you aware that effective April 1, 2023, the pharmacy benefit for 

New York State (NYS) Medicaid Managed Care and Health and Recovery Plan (HARP) Members will transition 

to the NYS Medicaid fee-for-service (FFS) Pharmacy Program called NYRx. The policy updates below reflect 

this Medicaid Benefit Transition.  
 

To view all current MVP Medical policies, Sign In at mvphealthcare.com/providers and select Resources, then 

Medical Policies. All policies are reviewed at least once annually. This communication lists all impacted policies 

and their statuses. Policies fall into one of the following categories: 

 

• New – Denotes a new policy 

• Updated – Updated policies have content changes that may affect coverage criteria for services 

and/or drugs 

• Reviewed/No Changes– Policies that have been reviewed but have no content changes 

• Archived – Denotes a policy that is no longer active 

 

 

Pharmaceutical Policy Name Status 

SGLT2 Inhibitors- Medicaid Archived 

Hepatitis C Treatment- Medicaid  Archived 

Disposable Insulin Delivery Devices- Medicaid Archived 

Infertility Drug Therapy- Medicaid/HARP Archived 

Lidocaine (topical) Products Archived 

Transgender Hormone Therapy- Medicaid/HARP Updated 

Male Hypogonadism Updated 

Multiple Sclerosis Agents Updated 

Pulmonary Hypertension (Advanced Agents)- Medicaid/HARP Updated 

Hemophilia Factor Updated 

 


